
QUESTION TAKEN ON NOTICE

ADDITIONAL ESTIMATES HEARING :  23 February 2015  

IMMIGRATION AND BORDER PROTECTION PORTFOLIO

(AE15/026) - Moss Review - Programme 3.1 Compliance, Detention and Status 
Resolution (Administered)  

Senator Hanson-Young, Sarah (L&CA 54) asked:

Senator HANSON-YOUNG:  What is the correlation between those 19 cases and the cases 
investigated by Philip Moss?
Mr Douglas: I would have to take that on notice.

Answer:

Of the 19 cases of alleged sexual assault, which occurred between 1 July 2013 and 
31 January 2015, 17 were part of the Moss review.  These 17 were cases within the 
scope of the Terms of Reference for the Review into recent allegations relating to 
conditions and circumstances at the Regional Processing Centre in Nauru, the 
remaining two were not within the scope of the review.


